
 
 

 

October 15, 2015 

 

Public Utility Commission 

Attn:  Filing Center 

P.O. Box 1088 

Salem, OR  97308-2148 

 

Re:  LC 62 – CUB’s Reply Comments 

 

Dear Filing Center:  

 

The Citizens’ Utility Board of Oregon (“CUB”) does not intend to file reply comments at this time.  

 

 

 

Dated this 15th day of October, 2015. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Nadine Hanhan 

Utility Analyst 

Citizens’ Utility Board of Oregon 

610 SW Broadway, Suite 400 

Portland, OR 97205 

(503) 227-1984, x11 

nadine@oregoncub.org 
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